
COUNCIL MEETING – 16TH SEPTEMBER 2015  
ITEM 7 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Kenneth Jones for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“Despite assurances that Red Plains, 118 Darlington Road, would be well 
managed, please comment on the outcome of the most recent Ofsted Report. 
For the purposes of reference the report states that it requires improvement in 
all areas?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


